Dear Parents and Carers

To celebrate and encourage a lifelong love of reading at home and school, we will be running a sponsored read in recognition of World Book Day from Thursday 4th - Thursday 11th March 2021.



The project is being organised in conjunction with our Usborne Organiser, Rebecca Gregory, and all the money raised will go towards brand new books for our school.

In addition to the sponsorship money, Usborne will also donate up to 60% of the total raised in **EXTRA FREE BOOKS** to the school. So for every £600 raised, we will get an extra £360 in **FREE** Usborne books!

Our World Book Day celebrations would normally involve a non-uniform day for a £1 donation, but as we will not be able to do that this year, it would be fantastic if you could encourage your child to spend a small amount of time each day, either reading to themselves, to others, or being read to. They can read books, comics, magazines, newspapers, websites, recipes, poems, leaflets, instructions – anything with words in counts!

If you are able to support our sponsored read, please find attached for your child a sponsorship form and a reading log, to record the minutes they have spent reading each day.

After the sponsored read, please can all money raised be sent via the Scopay online payments system, where there will be an option for 'Sponsored Read', or if this is not possible, cash payments can be handed in to your child's tutor once back at school by FRIDAY 19th MARCH 2021.

We look forward to having lots more books for your child to read, share and enjoy.

Yours sincerely,

Adele Hawksworth

Librarian - GFM Secondary Phase

For more information, you can contact Rebecca Gregory directly via the following options:

Website: https://usborne.com/gb/organiser/beckysbookbox

Email: beckysbookbox@gmail.com

Facebook: www.Facebook.com/beckysbookbox